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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1976 

Dear Mr. Donley: 

Thank you for your recent thoughtful letter 
concerning Jack's campaign in Colorado, 
and specifically, Weld County. Both Betty 
and I were pleased to learn of your high 
marks for Jack's visit, and I know that 
he enjoyed the chance to be in Colorado 
once again. The Ford family always feels 
at home in Colorado and it's not surprising 
to me that Jack enjoyed his recent trip 
immensely. Thank you again for writing to 
me directly. · 

With warmest personal regards, 

Mr. John P. Donley 
1115 Eleventh Avenue 
Greeley, Colorado 80631 



JOHN P. DONLEY, P. C. . . 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

Ul!S ELEVENTH AVENUE 

GREELEY, COLORADO 80631 

TELEPHONE (303) 3156·0988 
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